
Beulah Infant and Nursery School 
29th November 2016  

Children In  Need 
A great big THANK YOU to all of our parents / carers that kindly supported our Children in Need collection. 

We collected a grand total of £220.00. 

Punctuality and Attendance  It has been a brilliant start to the school year and parents / carers 
have worked hard to ensure their children are in school every day.  We are proud to say that our 
overall attendance has been above 95% every week since September. Each week the children are 
very excited to see which class has won the attendance trophy and the class reward, please look at 
our website for the “weekly winners” announcements.   

Future Dates to note: 
Tuesday 6th December:- Nursery  - Reading workshop am session 8:45 and pm session 12:45 
Wednesday 7th December:-Nursery - Parents / Carers invited to read with their children 
Wednesday 21st December:—last day of the autumn term 
Wednesday 4th January:—return to school for the start of the spring term 
                                                                                               
                                                                                                 Debbie Butler (Head of School) 

 Parent MAC vacancy We are still looking for an additional parent member of our academy council 
(MACs). Please contact the office if you are interested. 

Other Events taking place this term: 
School Christmas lunch Wednesday 14th December 
Class end of term parties Tuesday 20th December—this will be a Mufti Day but please do not 
send your children in their best party clothes—sensible, comfortable clothing only. 
Choir Performances - Thornton Heath Tesco Thursday 8th December,  
The Whitgift shopping Centre Wednesday 14th December  
Whole school Singing Assembly and parents raffle - Wednesday 21st December 9:15am—
9:45am (Doors will be open from the start of school). 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
December has almost arrived—bringing the busy Christmas period upon us! There are many exciting 
events talking place for our children at Beulah, so please remember to check the website regularly. 
Alongside all of their normal curriculum studies, the children and staff are already working hard on 
their year group Christmas Performances. Please note the dates and times below and watch out for 
more information from the class teachers.  

Safeguarding Just a reminder that the school gate is locked at 9:00am promptly each day. This is 
to ensure that all children arriving after 9.00 m are marked on the register by the office. This is to  
ensure the safety of all children (fire evacuation etc.) . 

Christmas Performances and Activities 
Nursery - Family Christmas Activities  -  Tuesday 13th December—morning session 8:30am 
–9:30am and afternoon session 12:30pm –1.30pm.  
Nursery Christmas Performance - Monday 19th December -morning session 11:00am-
11:30am (Doors open at 10:45 am)  Afternoon session 1:00pm –1.30pm (Doors open at 12:40 pm)   
Reception Family Christmas Activities  Tuesday 13th December - 1:30pm -2:30pm. This will 
be followed by the Reception Christmas performance 2:30pm—3:10pm 
Year 1 Christmas Performance Thursday 15th December at 9:30am (Doors open at 9:15 am) 
and repeated at 2:00pm (Doors open at 1:45 pm)  
Year 2 Christmas Performance Friday 16th December at 9:30am (Doors open at 9:15 am) and 
repeated at 2:00pm (Doors open at 1:45 am)  


